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Request for Proposals for the Acquisition and Implementation  
of a Web-based Electronic Ballot Delivery System for Military and Overseas Voters 

 
 

The office of the Secretary of State announced today a Request for Proposals (RFP) for a Web-
based Electronic Ballot Delivery System for Military and Overseas voters.   
 
The objective is to select a vendor that can implement a system that will ensure our overseas 
voters receive their ballot as quickly as possible.  All ballots must be returned by mail by 
Election Day.  
 
A system that allows voters to download a ballot from anywhere in the world and return it by 
mail would provide our military with efficient ballot delivery service and encourage participation 
in all Idaho elections.   
 
The Request for Proposal can be accessed here.  The deadline for qualified vendors to submit 
proposals is May 30, 2014.  
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